
Greetings, my name is Jessica Kuntz and I am writing to show my support of HB1313.  This should be 

clear.  Abortions kill a living human being who doesn’t have a voice yet.  There is education for 

everything, why can’t we provide more people with education regarding adoption?  Why is the only 

option for an unwanted pregnancy murder?  I was adopted as an infant and I thank my birth mother 

everyday for her selfless act that gave me a wonderful life.  There are so many wonderful parents, who 

because of circumstances beyond their control can’t have children of their own, that would adopt these 

‘unwanted’ babies.  Please consider passing this bill and giving all life a chance as God intended. 

Thank you! 

District 6 member 


